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1.
Purpose
To update the Committee on implementation issues associated with the proposed Kapiti rail upgrade package.

2.
Background
The development of the new Regional Land Transport Strategy has identified the Kapiti rail upgrade package as a priority.  This package has considerable benefits for existing and potential rail users as well as users of the adjacent State Highway One.

The Committee, over recent times has received a number of reports on this proposal. The most recent report was at the November 1998 meeting where an economic evaluation and demand assessment was provided.

3.
Comment

Duffill Watts and Tse Limited have been engaged by Council to scope and identify the supporting infrastructure needs to implement this package.  A presentation to the Committee of their findings will be provided at the meeting.

4.
Recommendation
(1)
That this report be received for information.

(2)
That this information be used in the detailed planning of this proposal.
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